
 
 
 
 

CANCELING PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact:  Jill Duerig 
May 4, 2012          Tom Hughes 
             925-454-5000 
             
 
The workshop previously scheduled for 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, May 10, 2012 to 

brief the public on Senate Bill 1337 HAS BEEN CANCELED. 

 

### 


